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2nd November 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I do hope you had a restful half term break. 

You may have seen on the news last week that the Government has made available 

vaccines to children aged 12 to 15 via the existing vaccine centres.  For Plymouth, 

this is at Plymouth Argyle Football ground.  Should you wish to take advantage of 

this service, please follow the link. 

We are still planning to offer the vaccines tomorrow (3rd November) in school to 

those for whom permission has been given, but I thought you would appreciate the 

additional information and flexibility. 

Very best wishes, 

 

Simon Underdown. 

Headteacher. 
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